SAN MATEO-FOSTER CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT

Public Hearing Remote
June 28, 2021, 6:00 pm

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ON A PROPOSAL TO APPLY FOR WAIVER OF THE ELECTION REQUIREMENT IN
TRANSITIONING TO BY-TRUSTEE AREA ELECTION SYSTEM.

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING: The San Mateo-Foster City School District is in the process of
transitioning to a by-trustee area voting system for its 2022 Governing Board Elections. On June 28,
2021, at 6:00 pm, the Governing Board will hold a public meeting to determine whether to seek a
waiver of the election requirement (set forth in Cal. Education Code Section 5020, as well as
portions of 5019, 5021, and 5030) from the California Department of Education. Members of the
public are invited to attend and provide public testimony. In light of the current health emergency,
the San Mateo-Foster City School District will hold this meeting using a remote format through
Zoom webinar technology.

YOU WILL THEREFORE TAKE NOTICE THAT a Public Hearing will be held as follows:
Date Monday, June 28, 2021

Time 6:00 pm

Location In light of the current health emergency, the San Mateo-Foster City
School District will hold this meeting using a remote format through
Zoom webinar technology.

For Zoom meeting link, phone numbers and participation instructions,
please go to
http://www.smfcsd.net/en/board-of-trustees/by-trustee-area-election-sy
stem.html.

The Public Hearing shall be in accordance with California Elections Code section 10010. Please
contact the Superintendent's Office at 650-312-7348 if you require more information prior to this
Public Hearing.
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